ABAD Update

The ABA visited Adelaide in late March, holding an industry reception on 26 March and conducting its regular monthly board meeting on 27 March.

Gay Wallace (SA-FM and Triple M Adelaide); Jonquil Ritter (ABA lan Robertson (ABA member): The Hon Michael Atkinson MP

Director Planning & Licensing); Wendy Rush (Christian Radio Inc); (South Australian Attorney-General; Mr and Mrs Kym Bonython;
Andree Wright (ABA Director Industry Performance & Review). Vickie Chapman MP and Giles Tanner (ABA General Manager).

Jane Marquard (ABA Member); Barry Reid (State Director ABC); Professor David Flint (ABA Chairman) with Hans and Brenda Degenhart
David Maegraith and Lyn Maddock (ABA Deputy Chair). and Jim Milanko of community radio service 5EBI Adelaide.

Robert Le Tet (ABA Member) with Mr and Mrs Kym Bonython. Professor Richard Blandey, Michael Gordon-Smith (ABA
Member) and Leon Byner (5AA Adelaide).
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